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April 20, 2004

MR. VERN CHRISTENSEN

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

MACKENZIE VALLEY ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REVIEW BOARD
PO BOX 938

YELLOWKNIFE, NT. X1A 2N7

Hand Delivered
Dear Mr.Christensen

Paramount Resources Ltd, Cameron Hills Pipeline Extension
Spill Procedures Submission.

The Government of the Northwest Territories (GNWT) submitted a letter to the
Mackenzie Valley Environmental impact Review Board (MVEIRB) on March 1,
2004. This letter was in response to MVEIRB Board questions at the Paramount
Resources Ltd Cameron Hills Pipeline Extension Public Hearing regarding the
NWT spill agreement. As an attachment to this letter the GNWT provided the
Northwest Territories/Nunavut Spills Working Agreement (1999), Spill Line
Contractor Procedures (2003).

The GNWT would request that the MVEIRB remove from the public registry
Appendix A: Spill Line Contract/Operations specifically the Cost Sharing section
of the Northwest Territories/Nunavut Spills Working Agreement (1999), and
Appendix 1-A to 1-F and 2-A to 2-E of the Spill Line Contractor Procedures
(2003) as both of these documents contain sensitive information that was
released in error. "

If you have any concerns or comments regarding the above please contact
myself at 920 8071.

Government of the Northwest Territories, Yellowknife, NT Canada X1A 2L9
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